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On March 12, 2012, the NRC Staff issued Reference 1 to all NRC power reactor 
licensees and holders of construction permits in active or deferred status. Enclosure 1 
of Reference 1 contains specific Requested Actions, Requested Information, and 
Required Responses associated with Near-Term Task Force (NTTF) Recommendation 
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2.1, Seismic Evaluations. Enclosure 1 of Reference 1 requested each licensee, within 
60 days of the date of the NRC's issuance of guidance on screening and prioritization 
criteria, and the implementation details of the risk assessment, to submit: (1) its 
intention to follow the NRC-developed guidance, or (2) an alternative approach, 
including acceptance criteria. NRC issued an endorsement letter of the guidance in 
Reference 2. Northern States Power Company, a Minnesota corporation, d/b/a Xcel 
Energy (NSPM), on behalf of the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant timely submitted 
its 60-day response letter on April 29, 2013 (Reference 4). 

The purpose of this letter is to affirm that NSPM's Reference 4 response fully intended 
to relate that NSPM intends to follow the approach described in the NEI letter of 
Reference 3. To clarify the Reference 4 response, NSPM intends to respond to 
Enclosure 1 of Reference 1 by following the approach described in Reference 3 on the 
schedule provided in Reference 3. 

If there are any questions or if additional information is needed, please contact Lynne 
Gunderson, Licensing Engineer, at 612-396-0173. 

Summary of Commitments 

This letter makes no new commitments and no revisions to existing commitments. 

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 

Executed on July 12, 2013. 

Mark A. Schimmel 
Site Vice President, Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant 
Northern States Power Company - Minnesota 

cc: Administrator, Region III, USNRC 
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR), USNRC 
NRR Project Manager, MNGP, USNRC 
Senior Resident Inspector, MNGP, USNRC 


